
“What matters to us” Family Discussions 

We are hosting individual focus group 

meetings to hear from you. 

Core topics to discuss include: 

What support and information is 

needed to showcase good practice 

models of support? 

What are the core skills support staff 

need to have? 

How you have or could have been 

supported to access skilled support? 

If you are able to share your 

thoughts and experiences on 

workforce developments, please 

contact Taylor to arrange a Zoom/

Teams call on one of the following 

dates: 

 

Tuesday 15th August 

Friday 18th August  

Tuesday 22nd August 

Wednesday 23rd August 

Tuesday 29th August 

Tuesday 5th September 

Wednesday 6th September 
 

 

taylor.anderson@thecbf.org.uk 

01634 838739  

We have been commissioned by Skills for Care for this work. With your input, we hope to be able to 

identify the staffing requirements of skills staff to deliver best practice models of support in             

Nottingham and Nottinghamshire  

Are you a family carer of a person with a learning disability who is considered to have complex 

needs and/or behaviour perceived as challenging?  

We want to hear from families about what the workforce that supports you and your family 

should be like, in particular what level of skills and experiences support staff should have 

Family carers are best placed to tell us about what best practice in support should look like 

and what are the core skills staff need to deliver this 

Your ideas about how individuals 

are supported and what can be 

improved? 

What are your experiences of skilled 

support? 

You can do this by: 


